
February 21, 2017 

 

Senate Workforce Committee 

Salem, OR 

 

Dear Senators: 

Being a citizen of Oregon and a woman, I believe it is appropriate and necessary for the Fair Pay Bill ,   SB 
752 be passed.  I ask for your affirmative vote.  The future of women in Oregon to sustain themselves 
and their families economically depends on it.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lesley B. Kaufman, Ashland Branch AAUW 

Ashland, OR  97520 

 


